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Perennial Pastures Galore! 
The Department of Agriculture and Food of WA have established a trial site on Parsons Road during 2015, consisting 

of various perennial pasture species. The plot looks great after some terrific autumn rains, and the 11 different 

species with multiple cultivars that are exhibited, are well worth looking at before they are harvested for yield 

monitoring. Perennials are most valuable to the farming system with out of season growth, and this year has been a 

great example.  

 

The Gillamii Centre is holding a workshop and information session at the site on Tuesday 31st of May  at 

10am where the DAFWA representatives will give us all the growing requirements and habits of the many species 

exhibited, as well as establishment information.  

 

We will meet at the site from 10 am and it is expected the session will go for approximately two hours. If you would 

like to come along, give Helen a call at The Gillamii Centre for directions on how to get there.  

 

For more information contact          

T:    08 9826 1234  

E:    admin@gillamii.org.au  

www.gillamii.org.au  
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